
 

5 February 2016 
 
 

Dear Doctor, 
 
Revision of Terms and Conditions of the General Outpatient Clinic Public-
Private Partnership Programme (“the Project”) 
 
Thank you for your continuous support to the Project. 
 
As you may be aware, the launch date of the Hong Kong Government’s Electronic 
Health Record Sharing System (“eHRSS”) is 13 March 2016.  The Public-Private 
Interface Electronic Patient Record Sharing Pilot Project (“PPI-ePR”) will cease 
operation some time after the launch of the eHRSS. 
 
We attach the revised Terms and Conditions (“New T&Cs”) of the Project, which 
will be effective from 13 March 2016 (“Effective Date”), incorporating changes 
relating to the implementation of eHRSS under the Project and other operational 
updates.  In particular, please note that: 
 
1. After you enroll in eHRSS, you will be able to take care of future project patients 

who have joined eHRSS and have given the relevant sharing consent.  As such, 
we encourage you to enroll in eHRSS as soon as possible.  If you have not 
joined eHRSS, you can still access the electronic patient record from the 
Hospital Authority of existing project patients under the PPI-ePR, and your 
attention is drawn to paragraph 13(g) of the New T&Cs. 
 

2. Information regarding the Service Fee for Private Doctor, the Specified Drug 
schedule and the list of laboratory tests and x-rays available under the Project 
are posted on our website.  Any updates thereof will be notified to you in 
accordance with paragraph 13(b) of the New T&Cs. 

  
3. There is no specific end date for the Project.  HA may terminate the Project by 

giving not less than 90 days’ prior written notice pursuant to paragraph 2.4 of 
the New T&Cs. 

 
Please read carefully the New T&Cs, which will supersede the prevailing Terms and 
Conditions as from the Effective Date.  Should you have any queries, please feel 
free to contact us at 2300 7300, e-mail to gopcppp@ha.org.hk or visit our website 
http://www.ha.org.hk/ppp/gopcppp for more information. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr Leo H F CHAN 
Senior Manager (Transformation Projects) 
Cluster Services Division 
Hospital Authority Head Office 
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